
 

VISITORS FROM HONG KONG ON 12TH AUGUST 2023 TO ST. MARK’S COZY HOME. 

On 12th August 2023, Rev. Matthew Chay brought 10 visitors from Hong Kong to Cozy Home for their 

mission trip and they took part in the service as well. Some of the visitors shared a testimony of their life 

stories and it was very heart touching. They also present a song presentation for the Residents’. A group 

photo was taken with the team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Group photo with the visitors from Hong Kong.  

 

 

 


